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BDAFA Circular – 2020 – 002 (24/01/2020) 
 
 
To all Club Officials 
 
Please find below current issues & reminders. 
 
First Aid Course 
 
BDAFA secured a Grant from Bankstown Council to pay for several members to do a qualified First Aid 
course. We have the funds to run 2 courses for 20 participants in each course. It would be ideal if there 
was two qualified first aid people in each club. This course comprises of pre-class online study (self-
study and assessment) followed by 8 hours face to face practical class (including break). The course 
will be held at Bankstown Sports Club. 
 
We have booked 2 tentative dates, could you please ask your members and advise ASAP which date 
you prefer, the participants name and we will then forward further details. This course is free to the 
participants. 
 
1st Course: Saturday 29th February 2020   
2nd Course Sunday 17th May 2020 
 
Please email veronica@bdafa.com.au to secure your position  
 
 
FFA Cup Nominations:  
 
FFA cup information has been emailed to Clubs. Nominations are due 5pm on the 24/02/2020.  
 
Please nominate on the below link or contact us for assistance   
 
https://footballnsw.com.au/2020-ffa-cup-nsw-preliminary-rounds-football-nsw-association-club-teams/ 

 
 
Female Football Week 
 
FNSW will celebrate Female Football Week from Friday 1st May to Sunday 10th May. 

More information to follow in the coming weeks  

 

mailto:veronica@bdafa.com.au
https://footballnsw.com.au/2020-ffa-cup-nsw-preliminary-rounds-football-nsw-association-club-teams/
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Western Sydney Wanderers  
 
There are still spots available for the Miniroos to play on the field during halftime at the Wanderers 
home games this season. Please email Veronica if your club would like to secure one of the following 
dates:  
 

• 21/02 

• 4/04 

• 11/04 

• 25/04  
 
 
Referee Information  
 
Referee Fees 2020 –  
 
Attached is the 2020 Referees Fees. There has been no increase to these fees.   
 
Referee Course –  

Reminder there will be an entry level Referees course on the 1/02/2020.  

It would be great if Clubs could encourage their members from age 13 +, to consider becoming a 

referee.  

The referees do not only need new young referees, but in order to officiate Grade 16 to AAM, they 

need applicants from a similar age range. Please forward to the older members of your Club as well.  

Please either email Veronica or Tony Walsh @ secretary@bankstownfootballreferees.com.au with 

any questions. 

 
PL Nominations 
 
PL nominations are due Saturday the 1/02/2020. Form attached for your reference.  
 
 
 
Yours in Sport  
 
 
Leanne Millar  
On behalf of the BDAFA Board 
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